A Call For Fair Leadership!

Dear Senator Harris,

Being born in Guam as an American Citizen with roots related to a Filipino descendant is
sometimes hard to be accepted in a society. Discrimination is considered as one factor among my
fellow classmates and acquaintances. There are the why’s especially in the colors of our skin and
sometimes our religion. As a second grader, I can only understand and relate such a small part of
what is happening with our country which my parents explains to me after watching the News
together. It is sad to see people fighting with each other instead of uniting for Peace. If ever |
may have the chance to meet the Honorable Senator, | will ask her for a true Honest Leadership
in order to acquire Respect and Peace.

Sincerely,

Bianca Bustamante



